
CABINET – 15 DECEMBER 2015 
 

ITEM 5 – PETITIONS AND PUBLIC ADDRESS 
 
Petition 
 

 Councillor Jean Fooks - on behalf of people in and around Cutteslowe 
asking for a rethink on the proposal to close the Children’s Centre 
there.  

 
Public Address 
The Leader of the Council has agreed the following requests to address the 
meeting:- 
 

Item Speaker 

Item 6 – Financial Monitoring & 
Bbusiness Strategy Report – October 
2015 

 
Councillor Nick Hards, Shadow 
Cabinet Member for Finance 

Item 7 – Service & Resource 
Planning Report 

 

Councillor Nick Hards, Shadow 
Cabinet Member for Finance 

Item 8 – Household Waste Recycling 
Centre (HWRC) Strategy 

 

Councillor George Reynolds, local 
councillor for Wroxton & Hook Norton 
 
Councillor Steve Curran, Shadow 
Cabinet Member for Environment 


